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THIS WEEK AT TRINITY     July 6 & 7, 2019 

Fourth Sunday after Pentecost 
Sunday:     MITE BOX SUNDAY 

8:00am & 10:30am   Worship Services 

10:30am Service Installation of Music Director, Nicolas Harding 

     National Youth Gathering Commissioning 

    9:30am Summer Sunday School – Classroom by the Sanctuary – All ages 

Adult Bible Class - Fellowship Hall – 

       Lessons on Discipleship from the “Sermon on the Mount” 

Monday:  Noon   P.A.R. at TYM (Also meets on Wednesday & Friday at Noon) 

    5:30pm Stewardship Meeting 

    National Youth Gathering in Minneapolis – July 9-16 

Tuesday:     6:00am Men’s Bible Study 

9:00am Quilting 

Thursday:  6:00pm PPC Meeting 

Saturday:  1:00pm Pickle Ball 

    5:00pm Worship Service 

Sunday:  8:00am & 10:30am   Worship Services with Communion 

    9:30am Summer Sunday School – Classroom by the Sanctuary – All ages 

Adult Bible Class - Fellowship Hall – 

       Lessons on Discipleship from the “Sermon on the Mount” 

    

 
THE ALTAR FLOWERS are given in praise and 

glory to God by Garry Leikam in memory of 

Dorothy’s birthday. 
 

SPECIAL PRAYERS THIS WEEK ARE FOR:   
Bill Agnew (Beth Heiliger’s brother), Nicholas 

Beacon (Tom & Marsha Runge’s grandson), JR 

Bruhn (Deb White’s brother), Brittin Collier (Sandy 

& Ken Collier’s granddaughter), Ken Hale (Janine 

Liwosz’s brother), Mike Hall, Rachel Hamilton, 

Karianna Jinguji, Darrel Kobelt, Kinsley Murri (Rod 

& Phyllis Myers’ granddaughter), Jami Shaw, Lori 

Smith (Ray & Bobette Smith’s sister-in-law), and 

Patricia Stricker. 
 

DRUMMER NEEDED - One of the Saturday night 

worship teams needs a new drummer. If you play, 

please consider joining us once a month.  Having a 

drummer makes us sound so much better! Call 

Karole Michel at 861-5059. 
 

LWML Members - The summer issue of the 

LWML Quarterly is here and available for pick-up in 

the Fellowship Hall.  There is no LWML meeting in 

July.  Enjoy the summer! 
 

 

Mount Olive is pleased to host Doug Thompson 
and his lovely wife Angie on July 10th, 2019 at 

6:30pm. There will be a potluck meal in the 

fellowship hall followed by a presentation and update 

from Pastor Thompson. If you have any  

questions, please don't hesitate to ask. Most 

importantly, continue to support Pastor Thompson 

and the work he is doing with your gifts and your 

prayers. 

 

INSTALLATION for Nicolas Harding will be held 

this Sunday, July 7th, at the 10:30am service.  We 

will have a welcome reception at the end of the 

summer on Sunday, August 18, at 9:30am (this is 

also the Sunday for the staff commissioning).  We 

will also have a cash/gift card shower on August 18 

to bless the Harding family and help them get to 

know Billings.  If you have a favorite restaurant that 

you would like to share with the Hardings, this is a 

great way to do it!   We thank God for providing a 

new Music Director and look forward to welcoming 

the Harding family into our midst! 
 
 



FINANCES & FIRST-FRUITS’ GIVING 

Budgeted Church/School Income  (Year to Date) $1,950,728 
Actual Church/School Income  (6/30/19) $1,801,487 
Actual Church/School Expenses (6/30/19) $1,796,320 

                                A difference of :                               $     5,167 
  

Budgeted Offering Target (Through May 2019) $   877,059 

Actual Offering  (Through May 2019) $   884,813 

                                A difference of: $     7,754 
  

Weekly Offering Goal - June $     13,387 

Actual Offerings in June  (5 of 5 weeks) $     72,987 
  

Phase 1 Completion Drive Gifts & Pledges  $   100,000 
Balance to Pay off Phase 1 Project ($325K goal) $   225,000 

Last Week’s Attendance – June 29 & 30, 2019 

Saturday Worship Service 102 
Sunday Worship Services 217 

Total Attendance Last Week 319 
Summer Sunday School 9 

Adult Bible Classes 68 

Offering Counters for July 7th: 

   Sherrie Murray, Roxy Klundt, and Deb White 

Offering Counters for July 14th: 

   Ellen Gernant, Liz Clark, and Vivian Roberts 

 

Help Many, In Many Ways! 
Did you know that our Benevolent Fund helps our 

members as well as those in our community?  

Donations to this fund help pay for medical bills, 

fuel, mortgage and utility assistance, construction 

supplies, and a plethora of other needs.  The 

benevolent fund is one of the primary ways that we 

are able to meet needs as they arise, and it is a 

tremendous blessing to those who receive 

assistance. If you would like to help, please 

consider making a donation to the benevolent 

fund.  Whether you can make a donation or not, 

please take time to regularly pray for those who are 

going through challenges! 

 

 
 

Supply List for  Manitoba Mission 
Food and Cleaning Items:  
3oz or 5oz Dixie Cups      500 Dum-Dum Suckers     Large Boxes of pretzels 

Flavored Bottled Water Packets  Large containers of animal crackers  Flavored Drink Mix   

Large Stacks of Paper Plates Large  Large Boxes of Granola Bars   Boxes of Plasticware    

Red Vines and Twizzlers     600 Otter Pops (Freezer Pops)   Gummy Bears (big bags)   

Oreos         String cheese or snack cheese   Nutella       Chex 

Mix Ingredients      Almonds and Peanuts     Cheerios       Mini 

Marshmallows       Sour Patch Kids       Large bag of candy bars (300+ pieces)  

Panini Makers       Small Box of Laundry Soap /Pods   Insect Repellant 
 

Items for VBS, Teen, and Women's Ministries: 
Fancy napkins and paper plates (tea)  Fancy Tea Cookies      2 Tennis Balls 

Ping Pong Paddles and Balls    Sharpie markers       Shower Curtain Rings (30) 

Jenga, Connect Four, Uno, Mastermind  8 sets of colored pencils     5 Black Crete Paper Rolls  

Gaffe Tape        10 packs fine tip washable markers  2 Beach Balls  

2 Blue Plastic Table Cloths     2 Sets of Swim Goggles     4 Packs Glow in the Dark Stars 
 

Funds for the Trip: 
The Manitoba Mission Trip costs over $20,000 a year, much of which is donated.  This trip cannot happen without your 

generosity!  Here are some things we still need funds for this year: 

 VBS T-shirts for kids in Cross Lake and Muddy Cluster:  400 @ $5 each! 

 Manitoba Missionary Scholarships:  To help those going cover trip fees 
 

We are so grateful for your prayers and support!  Thank you! 

 


